
MASS TIMES  

Monday—Friday  
7.30am—8.30am—

10.15am— & 4.00pm 
Saturday —-  

8.30am—10.15am—3pm   
(Mass for the Sick)

Sunday—
9.00am, 11.15 am            

&  7.30pm     

CONFESSIONS 

Monday & Friday  
10.45am—12.00 /                 

3.00pm-4pm         
Saturday —                                   

10.45am—12.00 /
2.30pm-4pm                          

Since 2009 the Northstar Family Support Project have been hosting their Annual 
Service of Commemoration and Hope for the city of Limerick and surrounding ar-
eas. The idea of holding such a special evening is to remember our loved ones 
who have been sadly lost through drug and alcohol misuse. Furthermore, the goal 
is to offer support and hope to the families who have been left behind, those 
dealing with addiction in their lives and those in recovery. 

2018 marks the 10th Anniversary of this unique service and to honour this mo-
mentous occasion Northstar Family Support Project are hosting 3 events to    ac-
knowledge the significance and impact this service has had on the people of Lim-
erick. A Planning Group made up of Community Representatives along with par-
ticipants and staff of the Northstar formed earlier in the year to begin prepara-
tions for such a meaningful celebration. 

On Monday the 1st of October the Launch of the 10th Anniversary Service of 
Commemoration and Hope Exhibition will take place in City Hall at 12pm.  
Following on from this the exhibition will be open for viewing from Tuesday the 
2nd to Friday the 5th of October between 9am and 2pm daily.  

Then on Thursday the 4thof October the 10thAnnual Service of Commemora-
tion and Hope will get underway at 7pm in the Augustinian Church on O’Con-
nell Street. The evening will involve songs, music, poetry and personal stories 
around addiction. The theme this year is “A Reflection of Hope, Healing and 
Nurturing”.  

Once again, the participants of the Northstar have been working hard on fashion-
ing beautiful canvasses which represent symbolic elements taken from each of 
the art pieces from previous years. They echo the strength people have gained 
from trusting and embracing hope, the healing they have found and the nurturing 
they experienced throughout their self-exploration. These all encapsulate the  
notion that, 10 years on from when the Service of Commemoration and Hope 
began, Limerick today is now a strong community united.  

We would love you to join us at our events from the 1st to the 5th of October to 
celebrate the 10th Anniversary of Northstar Family Support Project’s Annual      
Service of Commemoration and Hope. All Welcome!! 

This special                                 
commemorative book                 
follows Pope Francis’ 
2018 visit to Ireland  & 

the  WMOF events.  

Available in the Abbey 
Bookshop €14.99 



 

 
 

 
Adult Faith Formation 
All are welcome to attend Adult Faith Formation classes, offered by the Dominican Sisters in St Sav-
iour's Dominican Church, Limerick. A comprehensive overview of the Catholic faith will be presented 
in 10 sessions. Come be a part of this special opportunity to grow in knowledge, faith, and commu-
nity. The group will meet every Wednesday evening, from 7:00-8:30, beginning the 3rd of October.    
 
Dominican Pilgrimage to Knock 
On Sunday, October 14th, buses will be leaving St. Saviour's Dominican 
Church to travel to Knock for the annual Dominican Pilgrimage. Departure 
is at 8:30am and return time is approximately 7pm. Tickets are €15 which 
includes tea and scones on route. Please visit the Dominican Church               
sacristy any day from 12:00 - 12:45 to book. 
 
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd 
The Dominican Sisters will be offering Catechesis of the Good Shepherd, a 
Montessori-based religious education programme for children ages 3 - 9. The courses will begin in 
October. Interested parents can email limerick@op-tn.org or ring 085 2255796 for more information. 
 
Retrouvaille – A Lifeline for Married Couples: Do you want to improve the communication with 
your spouse? Do you feel lost, alone or bored in your marriage? Are you hurt, frustrated or angry with 
your spouse? Does talking about it only make it worse? The Retrouvaille programme can help mar-
riages at all stages. Next programme starts 5th – 7th October 2018. For information contact Tony & 
Anne (01) 495 3536, Mike & Anne (01) 450 0922, text or call 086 413 5440, or email 
info@retrouvaille.ie or visit www.retrouvaille.ie. 
COMPLETELY CONFIDENTIAL 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Today we celebrate Harvest Thanksgiving, thanking God for the harvest bounty here 
before us on the altar. All this we will share with the homeless in our city.  
 
The elements of Eucharist, Bread and Wine grew out of the earth and the clay. As the 
fruits of the earth, they are the raw material for a spiritual miracle. Augustinian mis-
sionaries speak about the first fruits, goats and chickens forming part of the      Offer-
tory procession in Nigeria and Kenya.  
 
God’s creation, sharing our bread with the hungry, using the world’s resources                 
responsibly, respecting the rhythms of             nature and cherishing our daily bread 
are integral parts of Gospel living.  

Thank you for your Support 
A big thank you to everyone who recently supported our Coffee Morning for 
Milford Hospice here in St. Augustine’s Church. The amount raised was 
€519.05. We would also like to thank Josephine and Gino our catering staff 
who helped to make it all possible. 

                                   

Limerick Charismatic Conference 
The Limerick Charismatic Conference  will take place in the Radisson Blu Hotel 
Ennis Road, Limerick,  on Saturday  27th—-Sunday 28th October from 2-7pm 
on both days. The theme for this years conference is ‘He Touched Me’.  The 
speakers will be Fr. Columba Jordan, C.F.R. (Youth & Healing Ministry –Derry) 
and Dr. Jessie Rogers (Scripture Scholar –St. Patrick’s College, Maynooth). For 
more  Information contact :    Sr. Mary Bridget – 061-454511 / Brian – 086-3001027  

-

-
-

     

Harvest Mass of Thanksgiving  
 
At the 11.15am Mass this Sunday we will be thanking God for his overflowing 
bounty this year. The beautiful colourful display on our altar shows forth the work 
of God’s hand in the fruits of the earth. We resolve to play our part in care for 
the earth and we wish to share with those who have no harvest. We would like to 
invite you over the coming days to drop in  some food items and together let’s 
really celebrate this Harvest thanksgiving in feeding the homeless in our city. 


